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Request for Project Concept Papers for KOICA - CIAT Capacity Building Programmes - 2027

The Korea International Cooperation Agency (KOICA) has requested Project Concept Papers (PCPs)
for Capacity Building Programmes from the Government of Sri Lanka. These proposals will be
considered for the 2027 KOICA-CIAT Capacity Building Programmes. For more details, please visit
our website; http:/fwww.erd.gov.lk/

KOICA is planning to facilitate 2027 fellowship programmes which will be developed from the
proposals using the following training modalities:

a) Face-to-face invitational training

b) Online-only training

¢} Blended training (a mix of two or three methods)
d) Local training

Additionally, it is important to note that priority will be given to proposals that contribute to achieving
the Sri Lankan Government's economic development plan.

This presents an excellent opportunity for your Ministry/ institution/ Organization to develop and submit
fraining proposals that address the existing knowledge and skills gaps within your institution. We
encourage you to identify specific areas where training is necessary and to formulate comprehensive
proposals in the format provided by KOICA, aimed at enhancing the competencies of your personnel.
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In light of the above, we kindly request you to submit ane (01) duly completed concept paper in the
attached PCP and program overview format. We look forward to receiving the completed PCP no later
than 2:00 p.m. on 18th August 2025, alohg with a covering letter from the respective line ministry.

Please note that due to limitations, KOICA will select 3 to 4 PCPs for further consideration based on
the quality, suitability, and impact of the proposals, and the final decision on the selection solely lies

with KOICA.

Your prompt aftention to this matter is highly appreciated.
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